
From: Laura Schlosser [mailto:   
Sent: February-26-18 10:10 AM 
To: Deanna Weder <dweder@okotoks.ca>; Florence Christophers < > 
Subject: Re: Agenda for Post Secondary Education Meeting Monday February 26th 2018 at 
Okotoks Bow Valley College 
 
Good morning Florence & Deanna, 
 
My apology for this late note but I won't be in attendance to today's OPSEC meeting due to 
work constraints.  Last fall, Carrie Fischer was trying to change the meeting time to the evening 
but that didn't happen.  Unfortunately, I won't be able to continue to participate with this 
committee because of the meeting time.  Please accept my formal resignation from this 
committee (again) and my apologies that I can't make this work for me at this time. 
 
I wish everyone on the committee great success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Laura Schlosser 
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